
Dear Annunciation Families, 

 

I am so excited to join the Annunciation community as the new middle 

school math teacher.  

 

I had the opportunity to attend a K-8 Catholic school and recognize the 

extraordinary value of a faith-based education.  I graduated from the 

University of Michigan.  After graduation, I served in the Minnesota College 

Success Corps, an AmeriCorps program that provides academic services 

for students enrolled in remedial reading, writing, and mathematics 

courses.  During my year of service, I decided to pursue teaching as a 

career and enrolled in the Master of Arts in Teaching program at Hamline 

University, receiving my license in teaching mathematics 7-12.  I have 

tutored students at all levels of math, from elementary to post-secondary, 

and have taught sixth and eighth grade math in Minneapolis.   

 

I love helping students grow into more confident mathematicians who are 

willing to take risks and persevere.  I look forward to working with parents 

and families to support the growth of each student.   

 

Sincerely, 

Ashley Salvo  
 

 


